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Posted: July 29, 2022 

 

Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

 

The Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 at 6:30pm in the Grange 

Hall at Town Hall. The purpose of the hearing is to 

receive public comment on the proposed amendments 

to Webster’s Floodplain Ordinance, Subdivision, and 

Site Plain regulations. These amendments are made at 

the recommendation on the New Hampshire Office of 

Strategic Initiatives Floodplain Division are suggested 

to keep Webster compliant with the FEMA Flood 

Insurance Program. The proposed changes can be 

viewed on the Town’s webster www.webster-nh.gov or 

in the Town Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.webster-nh.gov/

